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Neighborhood’s Response to the Supply Shortage of Generic Children/Infant Tylenol and Motrin  

Neighborhood News – January 2023 

Three respiratory viruses, influenza, the coronavirus, and RSV have been sweeping across the nation prompting a large 
demand for generic children/infant Tylenol and Motrin products.   

Neighborhood’s Pharmacy team is committed to ensuring our members have adequate coverage of 
children /infant Tylenol and Motrin products in response to the national drug shortage for members 
who have prescriptions for these OTC products.  Please continue to write prescriptions for these 
OTC products when medically necessary.   

 
 
 


